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To:  Lisa Wall 
Productivity Commission 
Facsmile: 03 9653 2302 
 
 
Dear Lisa 
 
 
Presentation 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to present next week to the commissioners on this very important issue. 
 
The key points I would like to make in the presentation are: 
 
• I concur entirely with the recommendation to de-regulate the "architectural industry". 
• that the alternative consumer proposal for stricter regulations has the same inherent problems as the 

current system and is inferior to structural change; 
• potential reason for limited consumer response to the inquiry; 
• problems for small consumer's if the recommendation is not implemented; and 
• economic reasons why architects do not want change, 
 
Afterwards I would be happy to take questions or discuss the issue. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
(signature) 
 
 
 
 
Peter P. Dobrijevic 
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